
 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

MEETING OF THE PRD BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

The PRD Board of Directors hereby provides public notice that the regular public meeting of the PRD 
will be held on Thursday, September 2, 2021, at 1:30pm at the Tri-Basin NRD Office, 1723 Burlington 
Street, Holdrege, NE, telephone (308) 995-6688. All persons having an interest in these matters are 
invited to attend. Further information may be obtained by contacting the Tri-Basin NRD Office at 1723 
Burlington Street, Holdrege, NE 68949 or (308) 995-6688 or on website at www.tribasin.org. 
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Tri-Basin NRD 
1723 Burlington Street 
Holdrege, NE  68949 

Phone:  (308) 995-6688              
Fax:  (308) 995-6992                

Email:  tribasin@tribasinnrd.org 


